ATTENTION UNAFFILIATED VOTERS!

In order to vote by mail in the June Primary Election, unaffiliated voters must declare a party
no later than April 12th, unless this is your first time voting in a primary election.

THE NEXT SCHEDULED ELECTION IS...

June 6, 2023 Primary Election
This is a county-wide election.
Early in-person voting available Fri., June 2nd through Sun., June 4th.

Board of Elections announces Polling Place Changes for 2023.

Voters., take note of Congressional District changes!

Here's what you need to know about the June 6 Primary elections

There will be THREE ways to vote this June...

1. Vote early in person from Friday, June 2 thru Sun., June 4 at one of three Early Vote
Centers in the county (for EV Center locations and polling hours see Early Voting tab below);

2. Vote early by mail-in ballot; the last day to request a mail-in ballot for the June Primary
elections is Tues., May 30. After May 30th, voters can apply in person to vote a paper ballot at
the Clerk’s Office up through Mon., June 5 before 3 p.m.

3. Vote on Election Day, in person using a voting machine at your assigned polling place.
Election Day polls open from 6 a.m. to 8 p.m.

For more detailed information about these options, click the corresponding tab on our Elections
page.

KNOW BEFORE YOU GO! If you have questions about how the 2023 elections are going to be
conducted, call our Election Office at 973-579-0900.


https://sussexcountyclerk.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/2023-Approved-Polling-Place-Changes-1.pdf
https://sussexcountyclerk.org/congressional-district-changes/
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